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Deep in the Canadian wilderness is a special school,
Snowfields, where the best riders in the world are trained
and deeply wounded souls are healed, horses and humans
alike. Zoe finds it hard to believe that Crystal, the gentle
and beautiful new horse, bit her caretaker out of the blue,
but the best rider in the school, Isabelle, trembles with
fright when she sees the mare.
ABOUT THE SERIES
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Deep in the Canadian wilderness is a special school,
Snowfields, where the best riders in the world are trained
and deeply wounded souls are healed, horses and humans
alike. Thirteen-year-old Zoe has the potential to become a
horse whisperer, and has a great deal to learn about herself
as she trains at the Horse Whisperer Academy, as well.
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CONTENT
A beautiful, snow-white mare arrives at Snowfields to be
healed. Crystal supposedly bit her trainer viciously for no
apparent reason, but she is incredibly calm and gentle with
everyone now. Is it just a rumor? While Zoe and her friends
forge a bond with Crystal, the best rider at the school,
Isabelle, trembles with fear at the mere sight of the mare,
and is firmly convinced that this same horse is the one that
nearly killed her brother. What is going on?
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